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-----Original Message-----

From: Marco

Sent: Monday, June 07, 2021 12:03 AM

To: Clerks(@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca

Cc: Gina Ciampa <Gina.Ciampa@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn Iafrate@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Jane Teston development proposal

Dear member of Vaughan Council and Planning Department.

We were all shocked to find out on Saturday evening the Jane and Teston development again would propose the 11-
storey building in our back yards.

The site does not respect the existing community, the design does not conform to Vaughan official plan (VOP
2010). This development will increase vehicular and pedestrian traffic within the community and specifically on

Giotto Crescent.

The residential lots to the south of the development will experience a loss of privacy due to the proposed building
height.

There is also an aboriginal burial ground in the immediate vicinity of the development, where the Huronne-Wendat
Nation faught for this protection of the archeological resource and burial ground.

Furthermore the subject land is designed for Low Rise residential which permits detached. semi detached and
townhouse dewellings in low rise built form, no greater than 3 storeys.

This is a fit design that works with the existing community.

My wife and I purchased home on Giotto crescent approx 11years ago. We fell in love with community and we
though it would be a great place to start a family. The community has done everything to STOP this building from

going up.

I hope that the elected officials will listen to the community and there concerns and do the right thing and show the
community that they are there working for the people of Vaughan and not the developers.

Thank you .

Marco Guglielmi

From Marco Guglielmi iPhone



